
Dear Fourth Grade Parents, 
 
You might have heard that the state capitol has asked school groups and members of the public 
to reconsider visiting the Capitol building unless they are directly participating in legislative 
business.  
 

We feel it is important to honor their request and cancel the Jefferson City trip next week.  
 

At Mirowitz we are terribly sad that the students will miss out on this formative childhood 
experience and hope that there will be a future opportunity to lobby their representatives. The 
students have worked hard and will continue to write their letters and share them electronically. 
 

We will share the news with the students this morning, knowing that they will be very 
disappointed. 
 

Thank you for your understanding at this time of caution in our global community. 
 

Warmly, 
Cheryl, Caroline and Laura 
 


